
  

   

  

   

 

  

 

 

 

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

From: Diane Moore <nund > 

Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 3:01 PM 

To: ATR-MusicLicensing-Workshop (ATR) <ATR.MusicLicensing-Workshop@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: ASCAP and BMI consent decrees 

To whom It may concern, 

The ASCAP and BMI consent decrees are just as important today as ever before. The Justice Department 

must stand on the side of competition and small businesses by preserving the decrees in their current 

form. During the COVID-19 pandemic, businesses like mine are fighting to survive. Terminating or 

sunsetting the ASCAP and BMI consent decrees during this crisis would be a death sentence for 

businesses like mine that are economic multipliers in our communities. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Diane 

Diane S Moore 

Inspire Moore Winery & Vineyard 

197 N Main St. Naples, NY 14512 




